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Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

Friday 7th March 2025  
 
Dear Pupils,  
 
We are looking forward to seeing your egg scenes (Spring House Competition entries) in a 
few weeks.  Don’t worry! If you haven’t started yet, there’s still time.  This year, we would 
like you to create a scene that demonstrates one or more of our school values: 
compassionate, aspirational or inquisitive.  For example, you might like to choose a 
significant individual to recreate in egg form or use multiple eggs to depict an act of 
kindness.  
 
Your final creations will need to be brought into school on the following dates: 

Years 1 and 2 – Monday 24th March 2025 
Years 3 and 4 – Wednesday 26th March  2025 

Years 5 and 6 – Thursday 27th March 2025 
 
When you arrive at school, on the day, please bring your scene to the Small Hall via the 
main office.  Once you have positioned your scene and made sure it is labelled with your 
name and house, you can walk around to the playground to enter your class as usual.   
 
After school, pupils and parents/carers of that phase are welcome to view all the creations 
in the Small Hall.  (Please come through the main office.)  At 3.30 p.m. the winners will be 
announced.  So that we can share all of the winning scenes with the whole-school, we ask 
that these are left in school until our celebration assembly.  
 
If you have any questions, please come, and ask me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

K. Mansfield 
Miss Mansfield 
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Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


